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b 2500 Camino Dlablo, Walnut Creek, CA 94587
- tel 800-801-3224

C ONSULTANTS fax 925-944-2895

ENVIRONMENTAL & ENGINEERING SERVICES www.aseiconsultantis.com

September 25, 2008

Ms. Donna Drogos

Environmental Health Services — Environmental Protection
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Subject: 3rd Quarter 2008, Groundwater Monitoring report
20957 Baker Road
Castro Valley, California 94546
Leak Case RO0002739
AEI Project # 273928

Dear Ms. Drogos:

Attached is a copy of the third quarter 2008 groundwater monitoring event at the above
referenced site for you information.

If you have any questions I can be reached at 925-944-2899, extension 122.

Sincerely,
AEI Consultapts _ _,_/
/ = .-"'/# L-/ . _J_..-r"'-
V- :_;_.:': __#'_,..a-‘ ==

Y 2
/, :
/{nhcrt F. |Iuw IEJT

RE@EWE@

SEP 2 6 2008
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALIR SEnvIGES

Chicage [allas  Denver Inland Empite Karsas Clty  Log Angeles  Miami Hew York  FPhoenls  5an Franclsce  San Inse



_ Vo2 1%

I \ ‘ 2500 Camino Diablo, Walnut Creek, CA 94597
tel 800-801-3224 11

fax 925-944-2895

4407410 H 3

=
{0 e

ENVIRONMENTAL & ENGINEERING SERVICES www.agiconsultants.com

September 25, 2008

Mr. Ariu Levi

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, 2™ Floor
Alameda, California

Subject: 3rd Quarter 2008, Groundwater Monitoring report
20957 Baker Road
Castro Valley, California 94546
Leak Case RO0002739
AEI Project # 273928

Dear Mr. Carlton:

Attached is a copy of the third quarter 2008 groundwater monitoring event at the above
referenced site for your information.

The site was a minimal release at an inherited site with a forgotten UST. The county
inspector refused allow over excavation at the time of the removal. Over excavation at
would have removed the source and there would have been nothing to find by the time
the follow up investigation was carried out.

The site and USTs had been overlooked, forgotten and not used in 15 to 16 years. The
county inspector made a big deal about the tank being forgotten for 16 years and verbally
threatened Mrs. Piazza and her sister with jail time for unpermitted tanks. As a result, the
Piazzas were refused by the State Fund.

If the Donna continues with her demands that we prove where the hydrocarbons went,
this case will be appealed. Personally, I have wasted way too much of my time in

meetings that weren’t necessary already.

If you have any questions I can be reached at 925-944-2899, extension 122.
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Sincerely,
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